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Circular No. 4 of 2023 
 

 
From: Procurement Policy Office 
 
To    : Heads of Public Bodies 

 
 

Amendment to Directive No. 52 – Dealing with Abnormally Low bids 
 

 
1. Public bodies are informed that the footnote of Directive No 52 has been amended 

by replacing the word “opening” with “closing”. 
 
 
 
2. Withdrawn Directive No 52 is now superseded by Directive No. 52A.  
 
 
3. Directive No 52A has been uploaded on the website of the Procurement Policy 

Office. 
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